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Letter of Intent 
 
 
 
Participation in the Political Strategic Committee 
 
The European Commission has set a goal to move towards a "European e-Health Area" through cross-border 
and regional cooperation through the adoption of the e-Health Action Plan:  
 
 “Drawing on best practices and experience from across the EU” is expected to facilitate the move towards a 
European e-Health Area and the development of common approaches to shared problems. 
 
Cooperation with international partners and regional forerunners and facilitation of transnational 
cooperation through health, may lead to innovative and shared solutions in the field of telemedicine, thus 
contributing to geographical integration among the involved regions.  
 
Therefore, I ………………………………………….……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………….…………………….. , as a representative of 
 
………………………………………….……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….……………………….……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………,  
 
hereby express interest in the e-Health program realized by the European Regional Development Fund 
(ERDF) project consortium Support Patients through E-services Solutions (SPES) coordinated by the Italian 
National Agency for New Technologies, Energy and Sustainable Economic Development (ENEA). 
To support the above action plan I agree to be a member of the Political Strategic Committee and participate 
at the open meetings organized by the SPES project with other regional bodies to join the framework of 
discussion.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 ………………………………………………...…………………………………...  ………………………………………………...…………………………………...  
 Place and Date  Signature  
 


